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Dear Gavin 
 
On behalf of the almost 600 members of the Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User 
Group (CBD BUG) I wish to commend you for your superb photography/digital story project – 
Biking Brisbane: This is how we roll – exhibited at the Bleeding Heart Gallery, Brisbane during 
October 2010. 
 
Your composition of photographs, video and text and some quite unique bikes was clear 
evidence of being passionate for your topic, hard work and presentation skills.  I thought you 
presented some highly interesting and previously un-realised aspects of cyclists and cycling in 
Brisbane’s urban environment.  In particular, I was taken with your work around the “Jungle 
Ramp”, through applying a multi-modal approach to highlighting and commenting on a 
heretofore not widely known grass roots community bonding/development project. 
 
I’m sure your major sponsors – Brisbane City Council, Arts Queensland – are equally as 
impressed with the results of their support. 
 
The large turn out of gallery visitors on the opening night and the extension of your exhibition 
beyond its original timeframe attest to the strength of your work.  Not surprisingly, your exhibit 
was viewed by no less than the Premier. 
 
Again, well done, and I hope in the future we will continue to see you and more of your work. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Paul French 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CDB BUG 
12 November 2010 


